

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

15th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Dassu Class Young Voices

On **Thursday 5th January 2023** there is a concert at the **Utilita Arena in Sheffield** called 'Young Voices'. We are delighted to be able to give the children in **Year 5** and **Year 6** the opportunity to take part in this event. Young Voices bring thousands of children and teachers together at the UK's biggest School Choir Concerts. In preparation for this event, we have been learning the songs in the classroom/ assembly which we are thoroughly enjoying!

On the day of the event, the children will be taken by coach to the Utilita Arena accompanied by members of school staff. The children will be given an early lunch, as we will be leaving for 11:30. We will arrive at the arena at 1pm for registration. There will be a rehearsal for all schools from 2pm-5pm. There will be a break for us to eat a pack-up before we perform in a concert (7pm-8:45pm). You have the option to come and watch your child perform and we will be sending out a ticket purchase form once we know who will be attending. Children can either return to school on the bus or go home with a parent/carer if they are watching the concert. Details of timings and pick up points will be sent nearer the time.

The children are incredibly lucky to be given the opportunity to take part in such a wonderful event in such a spectacular venue. This event has been funded by the school (including bus), and therefore the event is **FREE** to take part in. We appreciate that this is a long day, but it is a once in a lifetime opportunity.

You have the option to buy your child a Young Voices T-Shirt, but this is not compulsory. A white t-shirt can be worn with black trousers/skirt (normal school uniform) on the day. We will be sending a T-shirt order form soon for those who would like to purchase one.

If you would like more information about the event: Young Voices - The largest School Choir in the World Many thanks

Miss Mastin

Class Teacher

Please let us know if your child would like to take part by signing the consent form below before Tuesday 22nd November 2022.	
	*Please delete as applicable
I do/do not* consent to	
I will /will not* require a school pack up on the day of the tr	rip.
I will be attending the performance and I will or (name) from the arena*	will collect my child
I will not be attending the arena and require my child to travel back to school on the coach*	
Signed	Date
Emorgancy contact number	